
 

 
Notice: Revision of Membership Fee 

 
[Date: August 15, 2023] 

Notice: Revision of Membership Fee 

Dear Esteemed Members, 

We hope this notice finds you in good health and spirits. We are writing to inform you of an important 

change regarding the membership fee structure of the Foreign Correspondents Club of South Asia. The 

Managing Committee has thoroughly reviewed and considered the financial needs of the club, and after 

careful deliberation, it has been decided to revise the membership fee structure, effective from August 

16, 2023. 

The revised membership fee structure is as follows: 

 

Renewal Membership fee remains unchanged. 

 

We want to assure you that this decision was not taken lightly and was made in order to ensure the 

continued growth and sustainability of our esteemed club. Your ongoing support and membership are 

crucial in maintaining the high standards and quality of services that the Foreign Correspondents Club 

of South Asia has been known for. 

For any further inquiries, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. 

 

Warm regards, 

Manager, 

The Foreign Correspondents Club of South Asia 


